Notice of Conclusion of Review of Polling Districts, Polling Places and

Polling Stations
Electoral Registration and Administration Act 2013 — Section 17, Electoral Administration Act
2006 - Section 16, Representation of the People Act 1983 — Sections 18A-18E and
Schedule 1

Tendring District Council has concluded a compulsory review of Polling Districts and Polling
Places as required by Section 18C of the Representation of the People Act 1983.

The Council has taken into account public comments, observations and representations in
reaching its decisions, and has now published a final list of Polling Districts, Polling Places and
Polling Stations that will come into force when the annual revised register is published on 1
December 2024.

Results of the review are available on the Council’s website:
https://tdcdemocracy.tendringdc.gov.uk/ieDecisionDetails.aspx?ID=13004 or upon request
using the Council’s contact details below.

Representations on the outcome of the review may be made to the Electoral Commission in
accordance with paragraph 18D of the Representation of the People Act 1983 (as
amended) at:

Legal Team

The Electoral Commission
3 Bunhill Row

London EC1Y 8YZ

Email: appeals@electoralcommission.org.uk

Polling districts and polling places are kept under regular review. The next compulsory full
review of polling districts and polling places will take place between October 2028 and January
2030. However, Tendring District Council, will keep polling districts and polling places under
constant review and comments or suggestions can be made at any time to the address given
below.

lan Davidson
Chief Executive

Tendring District Council,
Town Hall, Station Road, Clacton-on-Sea Essex CO15 1SE

28 January 2025
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